## **TODAY IS A CLUB DAY.**

A reminder to all students: as the temperatures rise and spring returns the dress code as published in your handbook remains the same. YOUR ENTIRE TORSO MUST BE COVERED! Skirts, shorts, and rompers need to be past finger length. Additionally, hats and hoodies need to remain off in class and within the hallways.

Administration

The following military recruiter will be available in the Cafeteria during all lunches:

ARMY - Wednesday, April 13th

**Any senior students who are volunteer firefighters,** please give your name to Mrs. Ridley in the main office no later than Friday, April 15<sup>th</sup> to be considered for the Larry Singleton Volunteer Firefighter Memorial Scholarship.

**The Eric Stoler Nursing Scholarship** is given to a Senior who has been accepted in a post-secondary program in nursing, has a 2.5 or better cumulative GPA as of the 7th semester, and must have demonstrated a sensitivity to people in need by participation in community service and/or volunteerism. The application is available under the Scholarships on Naviance and should be submitted with essay to the Guidance Office by April 8th.

**Students:** The Library is celebrating School Library Month with a special offer for you. We will be offering Fine Forgiveness Days throughout April. Watch the bulletin for dates! Library Staff

**Students:** As we continue our School Library Month celebration, we are featuring our new Graphic Novels on the display table in the library. Stop by and check them out!

**The Aevidum Club** will be posting messages around the building today to promote a happier, more positive school environment. These messages are intended to brighten your day and spread encouragement. We hope you have a great day!

**ATTENTION PAWS CLUB MEMBERS AND SUPPORTERS:** Last call!!! Please bring \$10 CASH or check (made out to Julie Sergovic) to the library during club period today for your PAWS CLUB T-Shirt. You may also drop off \$\$ in the guidance office Wednesday or Thursday before club. Thanks for supporting us!!

**Astronomy Club Star Watch Gear clothing is in!** If you placed an order for these please see Mr. Farina during homeroom in room 016.

Madame Frederick is planning a trip to Montreal and Quebec for the summer of 2017. Participants must be enrolled in French 3 or higher for the 2016-2017 school year. There will be an informational meeting for parents and students on April 20 at 6:30 pm in room 205. Please plan to attend if you are interested.

Senora Frederick and Senora Steffy are planning a trip to Costa Rica in June 2017. There will be an informational meeting on Wednesday, April 13, 2016 at 6:30 in room 105. If you would like additional information please see Senora Frederick or Senora Steffy.

Looking to earn some extra cash? **The Class of 2019 is holding a sub sale to raise money for the 2019 Prom fund.** Students also get \$1.00 back for themselves for every sub they sell. All orders are due to your Social Studies teacher on or before today, April 7<sup>th</sup>. Questions can be directed to Nick Tufano.

Class of 2019

**Attention Seniors attending Prom:** If your date is a non-MTHS student or a recent graduate of MTHS, please be sure to complete and turn in your student guest registration form to the main office before 4:00 PM **TODAY**, 4/7. Class of 2016

**Attention Seniors attending Prom:** Prom photo order forms are available for pick up in the main office. Class of 2016

## **TODAY'S SPORTS**

SPORT	VS	A/H	SITE	GAME TIME	E.D.	BUS TIME
Btennis	McCaskey	Н	HS	4:00		